
Hello, my name is Elizabeth Elliott I am writing in support of the following Bills:  
 
SB 1604 – Limiting arbitration powers during police disciplinary actions 
HB 4201 – Requiring the State Attorney General to investigate and prosecute use of force that results in 
death 
HB 4207 – Creating a statewide officer discipline records database 
  
These three bills proposed speak to the implementation of supportive measures that can create 
structure in a broken system. All three would give space for proper management in tragic incidents, 
provide clarity to communities as officials respond, and maintain records so that we can identify 
patterns and mistakes in order to do better in the future.   
 
Please vote yes on SB 1604, HB 4201, and HB 4207. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth Elliott 
 


